
City of Auburn Downtown Development Authority 

And 

Main Street Board of Directors 

Meeting 

April 12, 2018 at 6:00 pm 

City Council Chambers 

Present: 

Member: Vice-Chair: Howard Hawthorne 

Member: Vikki Antle   Member: Katelyn Greenwood

 Member: Bel Outwater 

   

City Staff: Jay Miller, Alex Mitchem 

 

Meeting began with a brainstorming session while we waited to see if we would have enough of a quorum 

for an official meeting. We talked about creating an elegant photo area at the Auburn Center, painting at 

the Auburn Center, and various ideas for the Community Garden. 

 

Meeting called to order at 6:33 pm by Vice-Chair Hawthorne.  

 

Motion to approve minutes from previous meeting on 2/8/18 made by Vikki. Seconded by Howard.  

Approved. 

 

Update from Alex: 

- Thursday mornings at 10:30 am are weekly conference calls regarding the new municipal 

complex.  

- Making plans for marketing/public outreach to let the citizens know where we are in the planning 

process. 

 

Whistlestop Shop update: 

- Shops have planned their market days – will start April 14 and run through September 

- They will also be hosting a Sounds of Summer concert series 

Event Updates: 

- Yard Sales will also start April 14 and be the second Saturday of every month 

Other thoughts: 

- Future meetings in City Hall conference room to have access to city maps? 

- Idea to work with property owners in Auburn with potential and permitted uses for their 

properties to help them attract the right sellers 

- Latvian delegation visiting Auburn in May to meet with Mayor Linda to discuss bringing businesses 

into Auburn 

 

Next meeting will be Thursday, May 10 @ 6 pm.  

 



Motion to adjourn made by Bel. Seconded by Katelyn. 

 

Meeting adjourned @ 7:20 pm. 

 

Respectfully submitted 5/09/2018    Attest 

 

____________________________    ______________________________ 

Bel Outwater        Jason Morris 

Member       Chair 

 

 

 

 

 


